
August 30, 2023 

Agência Nacional de Vigilância Sanitária - Anvisa 
SIA Trecho 05, Área Especial 57 
CEP 71205-050 - Brasília/DF 

Dear Madam/Sir,

We are sending you this letter to inform you that we have been approached by Ananda with a request 
to provide them with our CBD products. We are pleased to fulfill this requirement with products 
crafted at our FDA registered, CGMP certified lab in 190 BLVD, Georgetown, KY, USA.

If you have any questions, please reach out directly to me at commercial@anandameds.com and I will 
be happy to provide you any additional information necessary to grant the permission for importing 
CBD products made by our company in the United States of America. 

Sincerely,

Nasko Lazarov 
Chief Operating Officer 




